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Bristol venues to benefit from increased art funding 
 

The Arts Council has announced a shake up of where its funding will be distributed in 

the West. It'll lead to an extra 1.4 million pounds being invested in the region 

In Bristol, amongst those receiving an increase are St George's and the Bristol Music 

Trust, which runs The Colston Hall. 

But the Arnolfini Arts Centre will receive a drop in funding. 

In Cheltenham, the Everyman Theatre will receive new grants as will the organisation 

Swindon Dance. Bob Cruwys reports. 
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To view the video follow this link:  

http://www.itv.com/news/west/update/2014-07-01/bristol-venues-to-benefit-from-increased-art-

funding/ 
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